
Walter Clemence 

From: DONALD MARCINAK [marc5346@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2012 12:10 AM
To: Walter Clemence
Cc: Balbis@psc.state.fl.us; Edgar@psc.state.fl.us; Brise@psc.state.fl.us; Graham@psc.state.fl.us; 

Brown@psc.state.fl.us; Mark Futrell
Subject: Smart Meters
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Dear Mr. Clemence, 
My husband and I are counting on you and the Public Service Commission to protect the public 
and place an immediate moratorium on the Smart Meters.  There are too many unknown risks 
associated with these meters especially health and possible Identity Theft.  There is alot of 
information concerning the health issues of these meters and their EMF fields.   Also, as a victim 
of Id theft that occurred in 2001 and has never been resolved, I can attest to the nightmare that is 
created.  All it takes is one mistake.    
Please stand up for the public. 
Thank you. 
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Marcinak 
 


